07-22-2024 SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL MTG

The Santa Claus Town Council met for a special session on July 22, 2024 at the Santa Claus Town Hall located
at 90 N Holiday Blvd Santa Claus, In.

The meeting was called to order by Vice President, Patricia Vaal.

Pledge of Allegiance

YouTube- NO
Town Council Members Present: Jason Little, Patrica Vaal, Mike Johannes and Brian Warran

Absent: Kevin Burke
Also, Present: Department Heads

COMMENTS FROM THE VICE PRESIDENT
Patricia Vaal started the meeting letting the public know that this is the first budget hearing.
INFORMATION FROM THE DEPARTMENT HEADS

This budget meeting was to gather information from each department head regarding their requests for the 2025
year. Some of the requests included a new truck for fire department, engineering request for the new
playground, two new police vehicles, a new part time administrative position for the park/community center,
contracting out mowing services and across the board cost of living pay increases.

There was no action taken on any requests.

Clerk-Treasurer, Jane Lindsey informed the Council that she will be meeting with the DLGF on August 7% at
9:15 am in a virtual meeting.

The next budget hearing will be held on August 15,2024 at 5:00 pm at the Town Hall, 90 N Holiday Blvd,
Santa Claus, IN.

Jason Little made the motion to adjourn the public special town council meeting at 8:30 pm. Patricia Vaal
seconded the motion.

Ayes: 4 Nays: None
Motion carried 4-0

The next Town Council meeting will be August 12th at 5:30 pm.
The next Budget meeting will be August 15% at 5:00 pm.
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